

# Ivey Ranch PTO Meeting

October 16, 2023 | 6pm

Meeting called by Jordyn Ybarra

## **Board members**

Jordyn Ybarra, *President*Amanda Barnes, *Co-VP Family Events*Jennifer Williams, *Co-VP Family Events*Alyssa Chase, *VP Merchandising*Keri Picciolo, *VP Educational Services*Abi Studer, *VP Fundraising* 

Shelly Tavares, Co-Treasurer
Kristen Mahlstedt, Co-Treasurer
Jon Studer, Co-Chair Marketing
Cristina Rangel, Co-Chair Marketing
Niall Cargill, Co-Chair Marketing
Sara Simmons, 5th Grade Representative

Cheryl Valenzuela, Secretary

**Board Members Present:** Jordyn Ybarra, Amanda Barnes, Jennifer Williams, Keri Picciolo, Abi Studer, Cheryl Valenzuela, Shelly Tavares, Kristen Mahlstedt, Jon Studer, Cristina Rangel, Niall Cargill, Sara Simmons

**Others Present:** Tatyana Williams, Jen Veilleu, Briana Cuffari-Pagan, Lisette Edgar, Sarah Harrington, Valerie Robles, Tana Landau, Anthony Brugnano, Jamie Brugnano

Meeting called to order by President Jordyn Ybarra at 5:59pm

Item	Presenter
Welcome	Jordyn Ybarra
Principal's Report  - Kids loved movie night! Thank you!  - Thanks from the staff for the new prints on t-shirts	Sarah Harrington
Budget Updates	Kristen Mahlstedt
<ul> <li>Updated budget for October</li> </ul>	
Upcoming Events & Committee Reports	
<ul><li>A. Playground donations</li><li>Thank you! Starting off the year stocked</li></ul>	Kristen Mahlstedt
<ul><li>B. Harvest Festival</li><li>Costume contest, no pumpkin carving contest</li><li>Tickets are \$1</li></ul>	
<ul> <li>Gates open at 4pm</li> <li>Raffle tickets \$5</li> <li>Delegates, please keep sending out the volunteer request!</li> </ul>	Amanda Barnes
- 5th grade help needed for dessert table	
<ul> <li>C. Garden Updates – garden support and murals</li> <li>– Mural is halfway done!</li> <li>– Working with teachers for grade level garden clubs</li> </ul>	Kristen Mahlstedt & Daniela

## D. Volunteers and Classroom Delegates Needed

Keri Picciolo

- Delegates needed listed on website

#### E. Yearbook Update

- Some photos already uploaded to the drive! Delegates please add early and often to the drive because it helps to plan book layout and pages needed
- Parent upload will be made available in November. Photos will be reviewed.

# F. Holiday Give Back

Jordyn Ybarra

- From past years, the need doesn't seem very apparent. Other suggestions on ways we could help?
- Potentially give to other schools with more need? Give directly to districts? Districts could help outreach to kids with housing insecurity.
- G. Holiday Store Merchandise
  - Will need lots of volunteer help!

Open Committee Board Positions:

Traffic Safety | Classroom Delegates | Dance Night | Creative Team | Game Night | Yearbook Coordinator

# Q&A

- Shoutout to traffic safety with Amanda!
- Idea for birthday shoutouts on the marquee? Training on marquee is being provided to staff, and will
  explore option to extend training to PTO. Would need a volunteer to support birthday shoutous.
- Will be implementing rotation of playground and track field on alternating days for 4th and 5th grades.

Meeting adjourned at 6:16pm.